
Telco Community Credit Union Opens New Branch in Arden, NC 

Arden, North Carolina –November 8, 2022 –Telco opened their doors at 198 Airport Road.  
 
The new branch offers members a convenient place to bank at this growing location in Arden. The one-story 
building provides a modern banking experience with added features, including a double-lane drive-thru, a 
drive-up ATM, drive-up night drop, ample parking, and easy access to Interstate 26. 
 
This marks another milestone in Telco's continued efforts to provide members access to great products and 
services at competitive rates and the continued commitment to the communities we serve. With the addition of 
this new location, Telco now has a total of 11 branches across Western North Carolina. 
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